

Allenstown Sewer Commission 35 Canal Street Allenstown, NH 03275 603-485-5600

FAX 800-859-0081



July 2, 2018

Re: Sewer Construction on Whitten Street

Dear Resident;

This letter is to inform you that the Allenstown Sewer Commission will be starting construction on July 16th 2018 to replace two manholes and line the sewer main. During construction the road will be closed to the public Monday July 16th, 2018 & Tuesday July 17th, 2018. If you should need to get in or out of your driveway please advise the contractor on site and they will ensure that you have access. The contractor will be working approximately from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM Monday thru Friday.

The sewer construction schedule for the week of July 16th, 2018 is as follows: Monday & Tuesday Whitten Street will be closed for manhole replacement, Wednesday through Friday one lane on Whitten Street will be open. Wednesday through Friday the sewer main liner will be installed. There may be some impact on sewer services, and we advise conserving water to minimize the impact on your sewer services.

Additionally; if you suspect your private sewer lateral (the pipe connecting your hose to the sewer main) is in need of repairs you may contact us for an inspection. If repairs are needed to your private sewer it would be beneficial for repairs to be made before the road is paved.

Please contact the office at the phone number listed above should you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Jeffray Bashman

Jeff Backman, Superintendent